
Interstate 70 Cave Springs to Fairgrounds 
Design-Build Project Update 

The Missouri Department of Transportation, in partnership with St. Charles County, 
will hold an open house for the Interstate 70 Cave Springs to Fairgrounds Design-Build 
Project on Tuesday, June 28 from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. The open house will take 
place in room #105 at the St. Charles Convention Center, 1 Convention Center Plaza, 
St. Charles, MO 63303. Room 105 is in the lower level of the convention center.

No formal presentations will be made during the meeting. Attendees can stop 
by at any time during the meeting to view the design of the Zumbehl and Cave 
Springs interchanges, a new section of North Outer Road and project construction 
schedule and speak with the I-70 team. There will also be an opportunity to fill out a 
comment form to provide feedback.  

This meeting is accessible to individuals with disabilities. Masks are optional.  
To request other special accommodations and/ or study information, please 
call 1-866-ASK-MoDOT or email jack.wang@modot.mo.gov. 

Those who are unable to attend the public meeting in person can view the displays 
on the project website at i70csfg.com. Online comment forms are also available on 
the website for submission.

WHAT’S NEXT

Drivers traveling in both directions of Interstate 70 at the Cave Springs and Zumbehl 
interchanges may be delayed starting Monday, June 27, weather permitting. Crews 
will begin reducing the interstate lanes and adding barrier wall between the median 
and shoulders underneath each interchange. One lane in each direction will be 
closed Monday through Friday from 7 p.m. to 5 a.m. as crews will install barrier 
walls and temporary striping. Lanes will be reduced from the standard 12-foot 
lanes to temporary 11-foot lanes. The reduction in lane widths will remain in place 
on I-70 through mid-2023. This work is part of reconstructing the Cave Springs and 
Zumbehl interchanges as single point urban interchanges (SPUI) for the I-70 Cave 
Springs to Fairgrounds Design-Build Project. When work on the interchange bridges 
begin, both interchanges will remain open to drivers.

The Design-Build project is a 
partnership with St. Charles  
County, who has contributed

$10 MILLION
of the $62 Million cost of  
project improvements.

ABOUT THE PROJECT

The I-70 Cave Springs to 
Fairgrounds Design-Build 
Project will maximize 
improvements to address:

☑ Local Connectivity, Safety, 
Traffic Congestion 

☑ Long-Lasting Infrastructure 
with Future Expansion in Mind

☑ Construction Impacts

☑ Workforce Diversity




